Late Testimony

ﬁ Outlook

[EXTERNAL] Testimony in support of NBI 24-06

From Kapolei Kiili <kapoleihstamaui@gmail.com>
Date Fri9/27/2024 8:00 AM
To  HTSB <htsb@hawaii.gov>

Aloha pumehana kakou,

My name is Rebecca Kapolei Kiili. Please accept my written testimony in support of
NBI 24-06 Adoption of Revised Hawaiian Program Standards. As a participating
member of the Hawaiian Work Group representing the Hawai ‘i State Teachers
Association, I believe that adopting the revision to the standards will support our

awaiian Educator Preparation Providers (EPP) to continue their good works with
educator preparation.

I would also like to humbly request that the spelling of my name as a contributing
participant be corrected to include my first name along with corrected diacritical
markers. Please revise my name to read: Rebecca Kapolei Kiili.

Thank you for your time and attention to my request for the correct spelling of my
name.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Kapolei Kiili

R. Kapolei Kiili, EAD
Maui Chapter Treasurer
Human & Civil Rights Committee Member






